
Climate change is a threat to the future of our state.  Science tells us that the earth is warming faster 
than was expected, yet our state and federal governments seem powerless to make the changes needed 
to change the course of this catastrophic event.  HB2020 is a beginning that should be enacted without 
controversy.  Fossil fuel companies will lobby hard against it, but it is time to resist their calls for more of 
the same.  They have known for many years that fossil fuels are heating up our environment, but the 
lure of profits have twisted their message and caused them to focus on short term gains rather than 
long term survival.  I support HB2020 and urge our legislatures to vote to approve the Clean Energy and 
Jobs bill.   
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